
File No. 14-0600-$166 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITIEE REPORT relative to a report on the steps taken and technology used 
to increase efficiency in the Los Angeles Police Department Gun Unit. 

Recommendation from Council action: 

RECEIVE and FILE the Los Angeles Police Department (LAPD) report dated December 23, 2014 
relative to a report on the steps taken and technology used to increase efficiency in the LAPD Gun 
Unit. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

Summary 

At the public hearing held on September 1, 2015, the Public Safety Committee considered a LAPD 
report dated December 23, 2014 relative to a report on the steps taken and technology used to 
increase efficiency in the LAPD Gun Unit. After an opportunity for public comment, the Committee 
recommended that Council receive and file the LAPD report. This matter is now forwarded to the 
Council for its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

MEMBER ~ 

ENGLANDER: YES 

BUSCAINO: YES 

BONIN: YES 

O'FARRELL: YES 

MARTINEZ: YES 
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